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“But the goal of our instruction is love from a pure heart, and a good  
conscience, and a sincere faith.” 1 Timothy 1:5


Office Hours

The preschool office is open each Tuesday through Friday from 8:30 am until 1:45 pm.   
Please feel free to call or stop by if you have any questions regarding the coming school 
year. 


Playground Visits

Bright Beginnings will be doing whole class playground visits are on our school 
playground.  Each class will be assigned a 30 minute time for your visit.  You will have 
the opportunity to meet your teachers and other students and moms in your class.  We are 
very excited to see you all!


Open House

Open House will be Thursday, August 17th beginning 6:30 pm.  Our open house times 
will be divided by alphabet, with A-E from 6:30, F-K from 7:00-7:30 and L-Z from 
7:30-8:00.  Our Open House will conclude at 8:00 pm.  Our teachers are excited about 
their students seeing the classroom.  When you arrive in your classroom, you will need to 
sign paperwork in the class and there are forms for you to complete at home.


Your first month’s tuition and fundraiser money are due this night as well.  You may 
go to the office to pay tuition and fundraiser fee, or you may pay online or in our office 
prior to open house. The first day of school is Tuesday, August 22nd.   See the full 
calendar on our website at bbpreschool.org. 


Bright Beginnings Fundraiser Cards

Newly enrolled families should have received their cards in the mail, and returning 
families received them the last week of school.  Our fundraiser cards are $10 each, and 
we ask that each family sell ten cards.  Please remember that all students/families are 
required to participate in this fundraiser and that all money collected from the cards 
(minimum $100 per family) is due at, or before, open house on August 17th.  If you 
have questions about this fundraiser, please contact the preschool office.




First Day of School

Our first day of school is Tuesday, August 22nd.  We will open the doors at 9:15 am for 
parents and students to begin arriving.  Please park in front of the gym and enter through 
the Bright Beginnings Preschool doors.  If you choose to carpool the first day, please look 
at the attached map for more information.  We will begin carpool at 9:20 am. The 
teachers will give you more information about school supplies needed for the class during 
your home visit.  


Cafe Mom

We are excited that our board chair, Mrs. Andrea Cote, will be leading Cafe Mom again 
this year.  Each Cafe Mom will feature a short devotion and a time to fellowship with 
other moms.  More information will be available in your child’s open house packet!  We 
will have our first Cafe Mom on August 22, the first day of school.


Upcoming Events

August 15-18	 	 Pre-Planning for teachers 

August 17	 	 Open House 6:30- 8 PM

	 	 	 6:30-7 -A-E

	 	 	 7-7:30 -F-K

	 	 	 7:30-8-L-Z

	 	 	 

August 22	 	 First Day of School!

September 21	 	 Grandparent’s Day

September 22	 	 Professional Learning Day-No School



